
 

 

 

 

 

 

            
 

 

 

 

October 1, 2021 

 

 

 

Notice of Bid Cancellation 
 

The City of Holly Springs is cancelling the project known as: City of Holly Springs and the 

Downtown Development Authority of Holly Springs (DDA) (“Owners”) Holly Springs Precast 

Parking Deck Project; Project Number: RFB # 2021-03 

 

The City appreciates your time and effort and apologizes for any inconvenience this may have 

caused.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 
Mayor 
Steven W. Miller 
 
Council Members                                       
Kevin Moore      
Dee Phillips 
Kyle Whitaker 
Jeff Wilbur 
Michael Roy Zenchuk II 

City Attorney                                      
Robert M. Dyer 

 
City Manager 

Robert H. Logan 
 

City Clerk  
Karen Norred 
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